APPROVED FOR PUBLIC RELEASE. CASE 06-1104.

Administrative Memorandum A-125

Page 1 of 1

Digital Computer Laboratory
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Cambridge, Massachusetts

To: All Laboratory Personnel

From: Laboratory Personnel Office

Date: Nov. 16, 1951

The number of people in the Laboratory has increased to a point where it has become necessary to divide responsibilities in this office. Effective immediately, R.A. Osborne will assist me by taking direct charge of all non-staff personnel relations.

J.C. Proctor, Personnel Officer

H. Fahnestock, Executive Officer

JCP: jcl